
 

[24/7 Help] Does Iberia have a 24-hour cancellation policy? 
 
Yes, Iberia does offer a 24-hour risk-free cancellation policy for flights booked at least 7 days 
before departure 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱. This allows passengers to cancel their booking within 24 hours 
of purchase for a full refund 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱, as long as the flight was booked at least 7 days in 
advance. If you need assistance with cancellations or refunds, call Iberia’s customer service at 
𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱. The 24-hour cancellation policy is designed to give travelers flexibility, and 
agents at 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 can guide you through the process. Whether you booked directly or 
through a third party, dialing 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 ensures you get accurate information. 
 
The 24-hour window applies to most fare types, but exceptions may exist 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱, so 
confirming with Iberia at 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 is recommended. If you’re unsure about your eligibility 
for a refund, the team at 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 can verify your booking details. This policy aligns with 
U.S. Department of Transportation regulations, and Iberia’s representatives at 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 
are trained to handle such requests efficiently. For immediate support, don’t hesitate to call 
𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱. 
 
To cancel your flight within the 24-hour period, contact Iberia directly at 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱. The 
refund process is typically quick, but if you encounter delays, calling 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 can help 
expedite the resolution. Keep your booking reference handy when you dial 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 for 
faster service. Remember, this policy only applies if your flight is at least 7 days away, so 
confirm your eligibility by calling 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 before proceeding. 


